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Application  No: Consultees Name: Comment:Received: Response:

29/11/2023  12:44:112023/4698/P OBJ Belsize Society The Belsize Society has reviewed this application seeking retrospective planning consent.

The structures that have been erected mean that virtually the entire rear garden area is covered by the 

pergola, decking hardstanding and artificial lawn. This is not in keeping with the Conservation Area guidelines 

or Camden policies on development in rear gardens. The development alters the balance and harmony of the 

property and its neighbours. It is not in harmony with the original form and character of the house

It is over development and the application should be refused.
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